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Phase-out announcement: GT890 Terminal 

 

NEC would like to inform you about the phasing out of the GT890 terminals. 

 

Pricing aspects & Items 
 

The following items are to be phased out. 

 

Product code Description EON EOD EOS 

BE118385 ITX-3370-1W(BK)TEL 30/11/2023 30/11/2023 30/11/2024 

EU915200 GT890 Power Supply 30/11/2023 30/11/2023 30/11/2024 

EON - End of new deliveries. The product and product related sales articles cannot be ordered anymore for new system sales. However, current systems can still be 

upgraded with new software and expanded with additional hardware and licenses during the EON period. Platforms only: The phased-out 

platform can in this timeframe also be added as new nodes to an existing cluster which comprises any of these servers. Delivery time may 

take longer than usual (up to 4 months). 
 

EOD - End of deliveries. The product and product related sales items cannot be delivered any more. 

 
EOS - End of Support. Technical support is available at a reduced level. Support Incidents are only accepted based on the last (final) Maintenance Release. 

Previous bug-fixing software updates are still available however new bug-fixes are no longer provided. Spare parts can still be obtained, 

and repairs services are available. 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

Although the products will be available whilst stocks last, last time buy requirements, particularly larger 

orders, should be received by 30/11/2023 in order to ensure stock is available from manufacturing. Please 

consider that due to stock levels orders may be subject to lead times of 3-4 months. 

 

The status of the GT890 Terminals will change to EOD (End of Deliveries) either on the 30th November 

2023 or when the stock levels held in EMEA are depleted whichever is sooner.  

 


